
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Seeking children in 5TH, 6TH, 7TH, & 8TH GRADE… 
who can sing, dance, & act to play the Young Ensemble & Children’s Chorus!  

We encourage children of all backgrounds to audition. No performance experience necessary.   
**If your child is a bit younger than 5th grade, but has great potential on stage, you can still register to audition. 

 

WHEN: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 at 6:00-8:00 p.m. 

WHERE: Norwin HS – Entrance 9, room 313 – Mrs. Scheirer’s Choir Classroom 

PREPARE: Be prepared to perform the song “Under the Sea” from The Little Mermaid the Musical.  
Also be prepared to learn a short group dance routine. All children must be accompanied by a parent or 
guardian and must remain at the audition site at all times. Please be prepared to wait. Finally, all children 
auditioning are encouraged to research The Little Mermaid the Musical prior to their audition to become 
familiar with the production.  

REGISTER TO AUDITION: Please email Producer & Co-Director of the NHS Theatre Company 

to register - Lauren Scheirer – Lscheirer@norwinsd.org 

DEADLINE TO RESERVE AN AUDITION: Friday, November 29, at 3 p.m. 
*No walk-ins or late inquiries will be permitted to audition. All children must register to audition 

by the deadline above. More information will be provided after registering. 

CHILDREN’S 
AUDITIONS! 

THIS IS AN OPEN CALL FOR           
NORWIN STUDENTS 

Casting children for the                                                       
Norwin HS Theatre Company’s production  

March 19-22, 2020 
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